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Supplement 21-10: Multifamily Certification and
Custody Team Move Date Change

Effective: 11/08/21
Retired: 08/04/22

Summary of Changes

HIGHLIGHTS
Effective for Mortgage Loans Delivered on or after November 8, 2021, the Multifamily
Certification and Custody team’s physical address was updated in:
• the Multifamily Certification and Custody Glossary definition;
• Part I, Chapter 2: Mortgage Loan, Section 204.01: Generally;
• the Multifamily Mortgage Loan Delivery Package Table of Contents (Form 6502); and
• all applicable business forms.

 

Changes

Due to unforeseen circumstances, the Multifamily Certification and Custody team’s move date
has changed to November 8, 2021.  The new physical address will be: 

Fannie Mae (Multifamily)
Certification and Custody 21240 Ridgetop Circle
Suite 125-130
Sterling, VA  20166.

 

Superseded Publication

This Supplement supersedes Guide Update 21-12: Multifamily Certification and Custody Team
Move.  

 

Questions

Please contact Chester Hetkowski at (703) 833-1974, or chester_hetkowski@fanniemae.com,
with any questions.
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